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The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising
committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a stronger
parent community. Check out our website for more details: https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/
https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/

S’Mart Community (PTA) Meeting AGM

Wednesday May 5th

7.30pm St Martins School Staffroom

Join us for an update on events and voting in of new or existing roles for the
managing committee for the next year.  We are on the look out for a new committee
secretary and also representation of newer families to the school community.  But
ALL are welcome to come along, even just to hear what we do.

There might even be some cheese and wine…

SALAMI FUNDRAISER
We want to say a HUGE thank you to all the families who ordered some famous
Cured salami & biersticks. And to those who went out to their friends, family and

work colleagues for more orders.
Together we raised a very significant $2,322

There were 5 families who sold over $400 and many more who went out gathering
orders. Our prize went to Callum Taylor's family (Room 23) who sold $700, 23

salamis and 12 biersticks!  What an amazing effort. Thank you to the Fox & Ferret
Palms who spurred us on by donating the $50 voucher. https://www.foxpalms.co.nz/

Cured has already started making the order, so keep an eye on Hero for information
about delivery, which will be around Wed/Thurs next week, the last week of term.

https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/
https://www.foxpalms.co.nz/


Karmakeg Fundraiser
A big thank you to Jamie for organising this fun event and thanks to everyone who

turned up for a balmy afternoon beer at Moon Under Water for Karmakeg. We raised
over $500 within the two hours so thanks again for all your support.

We will try to repeat in Spring for those who missed out, it’s a fun social relaxed
event for a good cause.

Precious Labels Fundraiser is Back!!!
Have you just bought an expensive new uniform item? Make sure it always comes

back home by NAMING it clearly.  These "Precious Labels" not only work, they
fundraise for our school as well!  Please be sure to click on the FUNDRAISING tab
at the top of their page and go to CURRENT FUNDRAISERS so you can support

St Martins School.

The S’Mart Community is on Facebook! Like and Share our page here:
https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/

https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/

